
on Jan 13,20163:01 PM, "Jessica cherry" <cherry@nysenate'goP wrote:

Dear Ms. Neroni,

Thankyouforyouremailandmyapologiesformissingyourcall.Iwanted
to inform you that all FOIL requests must be directed to the New York State

Senate FOIL office, pursuant to p,rbti" officers Law Section 88 and the New

york State senate Rules, which I have attached. you can email your request

to them at: foil@nysenate.sov.

In regards to the hearing, the committee is accepting written testimony to

p.o"ii. in a public ,."oid to distribute to members or the Senate Judiciary

in advance of the committee Meeting. This will also be made into a public

record online. If you wish for me to include your previous email or any

other written testimony, I will be certain to include it in the public

record.

Sincerely,

Jessica

(See attached file: Rules and Regulations 'pdfl

Jessica M. Cherry. Esq.


